
 

 

Disability Health Committee 

Public Forum 
Monday, 3/7/22 at 11am-12pm 

 

Philadelphia Department of Public Health (PDPH) and the Mayor's 

Office for People with Disabilities invites you to join us for a 

conversation around Covid-19 and the disability community. 

ASL and Closed Captioning will be provided. For 

additional ADA accommodations please email Claudia 

Tasco at Claudia.Tasco@phila.gov or call 215-686-2798 

by February 25, 2022. 

 

To register, visit: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0oc-

6pqzwvH9N4ilbKHiraUwz3qj8qv_cL 

 

This is a public forum—please share with your network. 
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